





Date: 8th January, 2025.

Subject: Parent Teacher Conference – 11th January 2025.

Objective: To discuss your child's Term-1 performance report.

Dear Parents.

Parental involvement is a crucial ingredient in the success of the student. It is important for teachers to reach out to parents and enlighten them on their ward's progress in Term-1. We at Crown Private School welcome the parents of Pre-K to Grade 8 for a Parent Teacher Conference to be held on:

Saturday, 11th January 2025 from 09:00 am- 01:00 pm

You will get an opportunity to meet the teachers in school and discuss your child's level and the plan of action for Term-2.

TO BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT PLEASE CLICK ON THIS LINK BELOW: https://ptcfast.com/schools/CPS

- Pre KG to grade 8 student progress reports will be available on the iCampus Parent Portal on Friday, 10th January, 2025.
- Grade 9 to 12 PTC will be held on Saturday, 18th January, 2025. Appointment link will be shared.
- Please be available on time to avoid disappointments.
- Should you have any feedback for us to improve, please feel free to contact your class teacher or email us at assessments@cpschool.uk

Yours Sincerely, Dr. Kishor Pillai

(DRI: llai

Director/Principal

الموضوع: اجتماع أولياء الأمور في 11 يناير 2025.

الهدف: مناقشة أداء وتقدم الطالب/ة في الفصل الدراسي الأول.

أولياء الأمور الأعزاء:

مشاركة ولي الأمر عنصر أساسي في نجاح الطالب/ة، فمن المهم تواصل أولياء الأمور مع المعلمين وإطلاعهم على أداء الطلبة والتقدم الذي أحرزوه في الفصل الدراسي الأول، ترحب مدرسة كراون الخاصة بأولياء الأمور من مرحلة ما قبل الروضة وحتى الصف الثامن لحضور اجتماع أولياء الأمور يوم:

السبت الموافق 11 يناير 2025 من الساعة 09:00 صباحًا - 01:00 ظهرًا.

ستتاح لكم الفرصة لمقابلة معلمي الفصول والمواد في المدرسة ومناقشة أداء أبنائكم وخطة العمل للفصل الدراسي الثاني.

لحجـز موعـدك يرجى الضغـط على الرابـط أدنـاه: https://ptcfast.com/schools/CPS

- يمكنكم الاطلاع على الشهادات الدراسية لطلبة مرحلة ما قبل الروضة وحتى الصف الثامن على تطبيق المدرسة " iCampus " يوم الجمعة الموافق 10 يناير 2025.
- سيكون اجتماع أولياء الأمور لطلبة الصفوف من التاسع وحتى الثاني عشر في يوم السبت الموافق 18 يناير 2025، سيتم إرسال الرابط لحجز المواعيد لاحقًا.
 - نرجو منكم التواجد في الوقت المحدد لتجنب فقدان فرصة الاجتماع مع المعلمين.
- في حال وُجود أي ملاحظات أو تغذية راجعة للتحسين من مستوى خدماتنا، فلا تترددوا بالتواصل مع معلم الصف أو مراسلتنا على البريد الإلكتروني التالي: assessments@cpschool.uk